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Montana School Boards Association has designed the materials enclosed to provide helpful information regarding areas of the law and best practices 
concerning the administration and governance of Montana K-12 public schools. MTSBA does not intend these materials to be a rendering of legal 
advice. The reader of these materials should request legal advice on specific legal inquiries.


